
THE DONNA STOVER 
MEMORIAL 
SCHOLARSHIP AWARD 

 
 

Any senior swimmer and/or diver who has been with the Pennridge 
Aquatic Club for a minimum of seven years is eligible to apply for our 
annual Donna Stover Memorial Scholarship Award. 
 
The award is in honor of Donna Stover, who was a tireless PAC 
volunteer for many years before her untimely passing. She was 
dedicated, committed and energetic. 
 
It is those qualities that we ask anyone who wants to apply to 
demonstrate in an essay that runs roughly 500 words. Tell us what 
PAC has meant to you during your time with the club, how it has 
helped mold you into the person you are today, and/or some 
anecdotal memories you may carry forward with you in life.  ​Please 
format your submission in 2 pages. Page 1 should be a cover letter 
with just your name, cell and home address. Page 2 should be the 
essay, Please do NOT include your name in your essay.  
 
The winning entry will receive a check for $250. 
 
The Winning entry will be announced on ​June 30th​!! We will 
announce via the Pennridge Aquatic Club Facebook page, 
@PAC_STAGRAM, and post on our website.  
 
 
All submissions should be received ​no later than Midnight June 
23rd​. Entries must be ​EMAILED​ to the following address 
summerboard@pennridgeaquaticclub.org 
 
Any further questions can be directed toward Coach Jenna or the 
Summer board ​summerboard@pennridgeaquaticclub.org​. Thank you 
and good luck! 
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